
 

THE BROOK 

FREE WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS AND CARERS 

HARINGEY EDUCATIONAL PSYCHOLOGY SERVICE  
 

DEVELOPING PLAY AND INTERACTION AT HOME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who will run the workshop?  

Amy is an Educational Psychologist new to working in The Brook this 
year.  

 

Sanchita is a Senior Educational Psychologist and has 
been working with The Brook for 10 years.  

 

 

 

When and where will the workshop take place?  

 23RD November 2021 from 10am-11.30am @ The Brook 

 

What will we cover during the workshop?  

 The importance of play and positive interaction to support child development.  

 Ideas to support play and positive parent-child interactions at home.  

 

How to book on the workshop  

 To book please contact Felicia felicia.rock@thebrook.haringey.sch.uk 
 
 
 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU! 
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